25" February, 2017

OFFICE NOTE

In continuation of our Office note dated 24 February, 2017, regarding cancellation of
Mumbai Races scheduled to be held on 1% March, 2017, the Stewards of Royal
Western India Turf Club Limited, have decided to conduct their races on Wednesday,
1% March, 2017.

Hence in view of the above, there will be Off Course Betting over Mumbai Races at
Bangalore Turf Club Limited on Wednesday 1* March, 2017.

This is for information to all concern.
K iegeslebn,
Joint Secretary
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